
    

 

Bishop Wordsworth's CE Grammar 

School for Boys : news of 3 new 

Beginners’ Evening Classes we hope will 

start in January 2015 

 

 

We would like to introduce 3 new evening classes to the current selection already 

available for adults wishing to learn a language at Bishop Wordsworth's School: 
  
Beginners’ Russian on Monday evenings 7.00 8.30pm 
Beginners’ Mandarin on Tuesday evenings 7.00 8.30pm 
Beginners’ Japanese on Wednesday evenings 7.00 8.30pm 
  
We are taking enrolments now, ready for the new term which is due to start week 

commencing 19 January 2015.  Please visit the school website http://www.bws-

school.org.uk/main/Modern_Languages/Evening_Classes/ where you can see brief 

course descriptions and download a registration form.  Existing evening classes are 

currently enrolling for their second term.  Please do not hesitate to contact Mrs 

Lynn Burke leb@bws.wilts.sch.uk if you require further information about any of the 

available evening classes. 
  
We hope that these evening classes will be of interest to you, family, friends and 

colleagues. 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 


